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I support this Measure. When mail in voting was approved in the 1990s, Oregon was 

a different place. Now with potential voter fraud and with recent lapses by DMV, there 

is no clear answer as to who is submitting ballots anymore.  Voting needs to return to 

in-person with identification proving citizenship and residency.  Also, use some 

common sense and stop allowing voter registration at DMV. If someone wants to 

register, they can register directly with the county they reside in.  


